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Race Temporarily Closes Cullaby Lake Boat Ramp 
and Waters  

(Astoria, OR) — The Columbia Outboard Racing Association is hosting the Cullaby II 
Battle at the Sea races at Cullaby Lake County Park the weekend of September 7-8, 
2024.  

The boat ramp and the boat racecourse on the waters of Cullaby Lake will be closed for 
racing from 9 a.m. – 6 p.m. each day.   

The races are free for the public to view from the park and the park is open for 
picnicking and other activities, however, there is a $5 day-use parking fee for the County 
Park entry.  

For more information, contact Clatsop County Parks at 503-325-6452. 
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